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Members   of   the   House   Human   Services   Committee,   
 

I   am   writing   to   you   today   in   support   of   HB   1306.   A   BILL   for   an   Act   to   provide   for   a  
legislative   management   study   of   the   interrelationship   between   sudden   infant   death   syndrome,  
vaccines,   and   autism   spectrum   disorder   in   children.  

I   believe   that   children   that   die   of   SIDS   and   those   who   don’t   die,   but   have   the   symptoms   of  
autism   are   poisoned   by   adjuvants   included   in   childhood   vaccines.   Mainly   these   adjuvants   are  
mercury   and   aluminum,   which   are   both   heavy   metals   that   cross   the   blood   brain   barrier   and   cannot  
be   detoxed   out   of   the   body   naturally.    When   too   much   of   these   metals   accumulates   in   the   brain,   it  
causes   neurological   disorders,   disease   and   death.   

I   believe   that   a   study   comparing   non   vaccinated   children   against   vaccinated   children   and  
the   death   and   disease   /   disorders   they   have   and   do   not   have,   would   be   very   informative   for   this  
state.   Children’s   lives   are   at   stake   and   this   subject   deserves   to   be   studied.   

I   strongly   urge   a   DO   PASS   on   this   bill.   
Thank   you   for   your   time   and   consideration.   
 

 


